
Central High School 
Music Boosters Meeting 

May 22, 2019 
 

In attendance:  Mr. Currey, Mrs. Currey, Mr. Schulze, Jim Duncker, Carrie Duncker, Donna Butler, Scott 
Schmidt, Mary Combs, Clara Chen, Gretchen Pein, Cindy Brya, Johnell Bentz, Laura Stevens, Anke Voss. 

 Call to Order at 6:30 p.m. 

Trailer: Scott reports the trailer is still parked in Mansfield: do we want to keep it there?  Price is right 
and the location is easily accessible, so yes, keep it there. Shawn Flaningam would rather not haul the 
trailer for us next year, so we should be looking for other parents to do so. 

Treasurer: Senior student account balances owed are about $2,000 and about $5,000 in credits. Overall 
expenses almost equaled income this year. Checking and money market accounts maintain a healthy 
balance.  Donna will follow up with G David Frye on the computer purchases ASAP. 

Scholarships: Donna Butler read a thank you card from Ben Young for his summer music camp 
scholarship. 

Officer elections: The new slate of officers was presented and approved.   

 President—Mary Combs 
 Vice-President—Scott Schmidt 
 Secretary—Gretchen Pein 
 Treasurer—Clara Chen 
 

Marching Band update:   Mrs. Currey indicates no one is allowed in the building after May 31 so 
summer marching band rehearsals are scheduled earlier this year. 169 students currently on the roster.  
Beth Frasca, uniform coordinator, needs to measure new students this summer at the church. 

Trivia Night: Need to get a date established soon. 

Swing Central: Scheduled for February 21, 2020. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 pm. 

 

 


